Message for agencies affected by supplemental payroll delay:

We are experiencing slowdowns due to the implementation of the CORE system. Payroll that was scheduled to be electronically placed into employees bank accounts on Monday will not be placed until Wednesday. The delay is stretched to two days because banks will be closed on Tuesday in observance of Veterans Day. We apologize for the inconvenience.

If any of your employees should experience overdraft or other fees as a result of this delay, please contact us and we will contact the employees’ bank on their behalf.

Contact information: betty.pearson@treas.state.ok.us or (405) 521-3191

Message for banks with employees affected by supplemental payroll delay:

As the state government begins using a new computer system, we have experienced slowdowns in our processing. These slowdowns are only temporary. Payroll that was scheduled to be placed by EFT into employees bank accounts on Monday has been delayed until Wednesday. We ask that you please waive any overdraft or other charges that would otherwise be assessed on these employees' accounts since it through no fault of the employee that the funds are not available. We apologize for the inconvenience. 

If you have any questions, please contact us at (405) 521-3191 or al.hurley@treas.state.ok.us 

